CERN LIBRARIES, GENEVA

CM-P00074562

CERN/TCC 69-59 14.11.1969

MEMORANDUM

To : Members of the CERN Track Chamber Committee

From : Chairman of TCC

Subject: Draft Resolution on the United Kingdom High Field Bubble

Chamber proposal.

The Track Chamber Committee welcomes the United Kingdom

proposal to build a high-field hydrogen bubble chamber. The high

precision attainable with such a device is considered to be important

for the future progress of the study of strong interaction physics.

The Committee feels that this chamber will constitute the best possible instrument to achieve a further improvement of bubble chamber physics at CERN as an instrument complementary to BEBC. The Committee hopes that the high-field bubble chamber will be brought into operation at CERN at the earliest possible date.

J. Mulvey